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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Speed Limits on Highway 830 

 

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, write to the Minister of Transportation requesting an 

assessment of the safety benefits of a change to the current 100 km/h speed limit on 

Highway 830 north of Highway 16 to 80 km/h and to implement the change from Highway 

16 to Highway 15, be approved.  

 

Background 

On April 5, 2016 Councillor Smith served the above Notice of Motion to be presented for 

debate and vote at the April 26, 2016 Council Meeting 

 


